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  The Googlization of Everything Siva
Vaidhyanathan,2012-03-13 In the beginning, the
World Wide Web was exciting and open to the point
of anarchy, a vast and intimidating repository of
unindexed confusion. Into this creative chaos came
Google with its dazzling mission—To organize the
world’s information and make it universally
accessible—and its much-quoted motto, Don’t be
evil. In this provocative book, Siva Vaidhyanathan
examines the ways we have used and embraced
Google—and the growing resistance to its expansion
across the globe. He exposes the dark side of our
Google fantasies, raising red flags about issues
of intellectual property and the much-touted
Google Book Search. He assesses Google’s global
impact, particularly in China, and explains the
insidious effect of Googlization on the way we
think. Finally, Vaidhyanathan proposes the
construction of an Internet ecosystem designed to
benefit the whole world and keep one brilliant and
powerful company from falling into the evil it
pledged to avoid.
  Interagency Report on the Status of
International Cybersecurity Standardization for
the Internet of Things (IoT) Mike Hogan,2018 The
Interagency International Cybersecurity
Standardization Working Group (IICS WG) was
established in December 2015 by the National
Security Council s Cyber Interagency Policy
Committee. Its purpose is to coordinate on major
issues in international cybersecurity
standardization and thereby enhance U.S. federal
agency participation in the process. Effective
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U.S. Government participation involves
coordinating across the federal government and
working with the U.S. private sector. The U.S.
relies more heavily on the private sector for
standards development than do many other
countries. Companies and industry groups, academic
institutions, professional societies, consumer
groups, and other interested parties are major
contributors to this process. Further, the many
Standards Developing Organizations (SDOs) which
provide the infrastructure for the standards
development are overwhelmingly private sector
organizations. On April 25, 2017, the IICS WG
established an Internet of Things (IoT) Task Group
to determine the current state of international
cybersecurity standards development for IoT. This
report is intended for use by the working group
member agencies to assist them in their standards
planning and to help coordinate U.S. Government
participation in international cybersecurity
standardization for IoT. Other organizations may
also find this document useful in their planning.
  Windows Server 2016 Unleashed Rand
Morimoto,Jeffrey R. Shapiro,Guy Yardeni,Omar
Droubi,Andrew Abbate,Michael Noel,Chris
Amaris,2017 This is the most comprehensive and
realistic guide to Windows Server 2016 planning,
design, prototyping, implementation, migration,
administration, and support. Extensively updated,
it contains unsurpassed independent and objective
coverage of Windows Server 2016's key innovations,
including the cloud, containers, and Windows 10
integration. Windows Server 2016 Unleashed
reflects the authors' extraordinary experience
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implementing Windows Server 2016 in large-scale
environments since its earliest alpha releases,
reaching back more than two years prior to its
official launch. Microsoft MVP Rand Morimoto and
his colleagues fully address every aspect of
deploying and operating Windows Server 2016,
including Active Directory, networking and core
application services, security, migration from
Windows Server 2003/2008, administration, fault
tolerance, optimization, troubleshooting, and much
more. Valuable for Windows professionals at all
skill levels, this book will be especially
indispensable for intermediate-to-advanced level
professionals seeking expert, in-depth solutions.
Every chapter contains tips, tricks, best
practices, and lessons learned from actual
deployments: practical information for using
Windows Server 2016 to solve real business
problems.
  Developing Sustainable Digital Libraries: Socio-
Technical Perspectives Ashraf, Tariq,Sharma,
Jaideep,Gulati, Puja Anand,2010-03-31 This book
provides tools to complement an organization's
burgeoning information treasuries, exploring new
frontiers by looking at social and economic
aspects of digital libraries and their
sustainability--Provided by publisher.
  Microsoft Power BI Cookbook Brett
Powell,2017-09-27 Get more out of Microsoft Power
BI turning your data into actionable insights
About This Book From connecting to your data
sources to developing and deploying immersive,
mobile-ready dashboards and visualizations, this
book covers it all Over 90 hands-on, technical



5

recipes, tips, and use cases from across the Power
BI platform including the Power BI Service and
Mobile Applications Proven development techniques
and guidance for implementing custom solutions
with DAX and M languages Who This Book Is For This
book is for BI professionals who wish to enhance
their knowledge of Power BI beyond and to enhance
the value of the Power BI solutions they deliver
to business users. Those who are looking at quick
solutions to common problems while using Power BI
will also find this book to be a very useful
resource .Some experience with Power BI will be
useful. What You Will Learn Cleanse, stage, and
integrate your data sources with Power BI Abstract
data complexities and provide users with
intuitive, self-service BI capabilities Build
business logic and analysis into your solutions
via the DAX programming language and dynamic,
dashboard-ready calculations Take advantage of the
analytics and predictive capabilities of Power BI
Make your solutions more dynamic and user specific
and/or defined including use cases of parameters,
functions, and row level security Understand the
differences and implications of DirectQuery, Live
Connections, and Import-Mode Power BI datasets and
how to deploy content to the Power BI Service and
schedule refreshes Integrate other Microsoft data
tools such as Excel and SQL Server Reporting
Services into your Power BI solution In Detail
Microsoft Power BI is a business intelligence and
analytics platform consisting of applications and
services designed to provide coherent, visual and
interactive insights of data. This book will
provide thorough, technical examples of using all
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primary Power BI tools and features as well as
demonstrate high impact end-to-end solutions that
leverage and integrate these technologies and
services. Get familiar with Power BI development
tools and services, go deep into the data
connectivity and transformation, modeling,
visualization and analytical capabilities of Power
BI, and see Power BI's functional programming
languages of DAX and M come alive to deliver
powerful solutions to address common, challenging
scenarios in business intelligence. This book will
excite and empower you to get more out of Power BI
via detailed recipes, advanced design and
development tips, and guidance on enhancing
existing Power BI projects. Style and approach
This book consists of practical recipes on Power
BI that target novices as well as intermediate
Power BI users. It goes deep into the technical
issues, covers additional protocols, and many more
real-live examples.
  Tsunami Warning Center Reference Guide ,2007
  Smart Infrastructure and Applications Rashid
Mehmood,Simon See,Iyad Katib,Imrich
Chlamtac,2019-06-20 This book provides a
multidisciplinary view of smart infrastructure
through a range of diverse introductory and
advanced topics. The book features an array of
subjects that include: smart cities and
infrastructure, e-healthcare, emergency and
disaster management, Internet of Vehicles, supply
chain management, eGovernance, and high
performance computing. The book is divided into
five parts: Smart Transportation, Smart
Healthcare, Miscellaneous Applications, Big Data
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and High Performance Computing, and Internet of
Things (IoT). Contributions are from academics,
researchers, and industry professionals around the
world. Features a broad mix of topics related to
smart infrastructure and smart applications,
particularly high performance computing, big data,
and artificial intelligence; Includes a strong
emphasis on methodological aspects of
infrastructure, technology and application
development; Presents a substantial overview of
research and development on key economic sectors
including healthcare and transportation.
  Cybersecurity Framework Manufacturing Profile
National Institute of Standards,2017-05-31 March
2017 If you like this book (or the Kindle
version), please leave positive review. This
document provides the Cybersecurity Framework
implementation details developed for the
manufacturing environment. The Manufacturing
Profile of the Cybersecurity Framework can be used
as a roadmap for reducing cybersecurity risk for
manufacturers that is aligned with manufacturing
sector goals and industry best practices. The
Profile gives manufacturers:* A method to identify
opportunities for improving the current
cybersecurity posture of the manufacturing system*
An evaluation of their ability to operate the
control environment at their acceptable risk
level* A standardized approach to preparing the
cybersecurity plan for ongoing assurance of the
manufacturing system's security Why buy a book you
can download for free? First you gotta find it and
make sure it's the latest version (not always
easy). Then you gotta print it using a network
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printer you share with 100 other people - and its
outta paper - and the toner is low (take out the
toner cartridge, shake it, then put it back). If
it's just 10 pages, no problem, but if it's a 250-
page book, you will need to punch 3 holes in all
those pages and put it in a 3-ring binder. Takes
at least an hour. An engineer that's paid $75 an
hour has to do this himself (who has assistant's
anymore?). If you are paid more than $10 an hour
and use an ink jet printer, buying this book will
save you money. It's much more cost-effective to
just order the latest version from Amazon.com This
book is published by 4th Watch Books and includes
copyright material. We publish compact, tightly-
bound, full-size books (8 � by 11 inches), with
glossy covers. 4th Watch Books is a Service
Disabled Veteran-Owned Small Business (SDVOSB),
and is not affiliated with the National Institute
of Standards and Technology. For more titles
published by 4th Watch Books, please visit:
cybah.webplus.net A full copy of all the pertinent
cybersecurity standards is available on DVD-ROM in
the CyberSecurity Standards Library disc which is
available at Amazon.com. NIST SP 500-299 NIST
Cloud Computing Security Reference Architecture
NIST SP 500-291 NIST Cloud Computing Standards
Roadmap Version 2 NIST SP 500-293 US Government
Cloud Computing Technology Roadmap Volume 1 & 2
NIST SP 500-293 US Government Cloud Computing
Technology Roadmap Volume 3 DRAFT NIST SP 1800-8
Securing Wireless Infusion Pumps NISTIR 7497
Security Architecture Design Process for Health
Information Exchanges (HIEs) NIST SP 800-66
Implementing the Health Insurance Portability and
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Accountability Act (HIPAA) Security Rule NIST SP
1800-1 Securing Electronic Health Records on
Mobile Devices NIST SP 800-177 Trustworthy Email
NIST SP 800-184 Guide for Cybersecurity Event
Recovery NIST SP 800-190 Application Container
Security Guide NIST SP 800-193 Platform Firmware
Resiliency Guidelines NIST SP 1800-1 Securing
Electronic Health Records on Mobile Devices NIST
SP 1800-2 Identity and Access Management for
Electric Utilities NIST SP 1800-5 IT Asset
Management: Financial Services NIST SP 1800-6
Domain Name Systems-Based Electronic Mail Security
NIST SP 1800-7 Situational Awareness for Electric
Utilities
  Managing Capital Flows Masahiro Kawai,Mario B.
Lamberte,2010-01-01 Managing Capital Flows
provides analyses that can help policymakers
develop a framework for managing capital flows
that is consistent with prudent macroeconomic and
financial sector stability. While capital inflows
can provide emerging market economies with
invaluable benefits in pursuing economic
development and growth, they can also pose serious
policy challenges for macroeconomic management and
financial sector supervision. The expert
contributors cover a wide range of issues related
to managing capital flows and analyze the
experience of emerging Asian economies in dealing
with surges in capital inflows. They also discuss
possible policy measures to manage capital flows
while remaining consistent with the goals of
macroeconomic and financial sector stability.
Building on this analysis, the book presents
options for workable national policies and
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regional policy cooperation, particularly in
exchange rate management. Containing chapters that
bring in international experiences relevant to
Asia and other emerging market economies, this
insightful book will appeal to policymakers in
governments and financial institutions, as well as
public and private finance experts. It will also
be of great interest to advanced students and
academic researchers in finance.
  Embedded Systems and Artificial Intelligence
Vikrant Bhateja,Suresh Chandra Satapathy,Hassan
Satori,2020-04-07 This book gathers selected
research papers presented at the First
International Conference on Embedded Systems and
Artificial Intelligence (ESAI 2019), held at Sidi
Mohamed Ben Abdellah University, Fez, Morocco, on
2–3 May 2019. Highlighting the latest innovations
in Computer Science, Artificial Intelligence,
Information Technologies, and Embedded Systems,
the respective papers will encourage and inspire
researchers, industry professionals, and
policymakers to put these methods into practice.
  Microsoft Power Bi Cookbook Brett
Powell,2017-09-27 Get more out of Microsoft Power
BI turning your data into actionable insightsAbout
This Book* From connecting to your data sources to
developing and deploying immersive, mobile-ready
dashboards and visualizations, this book covers it
all* Over 90 hands-on, technical recipes, tips,
and use cases from across the Power BI platform
including the Power BI Service and Mobile
Applications* Proven development techniques and
guidance for implementing custom solutions with
DAX and M languagesWho This Book Is ForThis book
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is for BI professionals who wish to enhance their
knowledge of Power BI beyond and to enhance the
value of the Power BI solutions they deliver to
business users. Those who are looking at quick
solutions to common problems while using Power BI
will also find this book to be a very useful
resource .Some experience with Power BI will be
useful.What You Will Learn* Cleanse, stage, and
integrate your data sources with Power BI*
Abstract data complexities and provide users with
intuitive, self-service BI capabilities* Build
business logic and analysis into your solutions
via the DAX programming language and dynamic,
dashboard-ready calculations* Take advantage of
the analytics and predictive capabilities of Power
BI* Make your solutions more dynamic and user
specific and/or defined including use cases of
parameters, functions, and row level security*
Understand the differences and implications of
DirectQuery, Live Connections, and Import-Mode
Power BI datasets and how to deploy content to the
Power BI Service and schedule refreshes* Integrate
other Microsoft data tools such as Excel and SQL
Server Reporting Services into your Power BI
solutionIn DetailMicrosoft Power BI is a business
intelligence and analytics platform consisting of
applications and services designed to provide
coherent, visual and interactive insights of
data.This book will provide thorough, technical
examples of using all primary Power BI tools and
features as well as demonstrate high impact end-
to-end solutions that leverage and integrate these
technologies and services. Get familiar with Power
BI development tools and services, go deep into
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the data connectivity and transformation,
modeling, visualization and analytical
capabilities of Power BI, and see Power BI's
functional programming languages of DAX and M come
alive to deliver powerful solutions to address
common, challenging scenarios in business
intelligence.This book will excite and empower you
to get more out of Power BI via detailed recipes,
advanced design and development tips, and guidance
on enhancing existing Power BI projects.Style and
approachThis book consists of practical recipes on
Power BI that target novices as well as
intermediate Power BI users. It goes deep into the
technical issues, covers additional protocols, and
many more real-live examples.
  POWER/HVMOS Devices Compact Modeling Wladyslaw
Grabinski,Thomas Gneiting,2010-07-20 Semiconductor
power electronics plays a dominant role due its
increased efficiency and high reliability in
various domains including the medium and high
electrical drives, automotive and aircraft
applications, electrical power conversion, etc.
Power/HVMOS Devices Compact Modeling will cover
very extensive range of topics related to the
development and characterization power/high
voltage (HV) semiconductor technologies as well as
modeling and simulations of the power/HV devices
and smart power integrated circuits (ICs).
Emphasis is placed on the practical applications
of the advanced semiconductor technologies and the
device level compact/spice modeling. This book is
intended to provide reference information by
selected, leading authorities in their domain of
expertise. They are representing both academia and
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industry. All of them have been chosen because of
their intimate knowledge of their subjects as well
as their ability to present them in an easily
understandable manner.
  DNS in Action Alena Kabelova,Libor
Dostalek,2006-04-05 This book is for system
administrators and network architects who need to
learn how to run and configure DNS servers. A
working knowledge of TCP/IP protocols is presumed.
  Pocket Oncology Alexander Drilon,Michael
Postow,Lee Krug,2014-04-09 Pocket Oncology,
developed and edited by oncologists at Memorial
Sloan-Kettering Cancer Center, is a simple, yet
comprehensive, review of basic principles of
cancer management. Prepared in the style and
format of books in the popular Pocket Notebook
series, Pocket Oncology is intended as a quick
reference presented in easy to read bulleted text,
and using diagrams and charts where appropriate.
Each oncologic disease is presented on two facing
pages that review initial clinical presentation,
pathophysiology, staging, current standard of care
treatments, and active areas of current research.
Edited by Alexander Drilon and Michael Postow, the
content of the book has been written by medical
oncology fellows and each disease entity has been
authoritatively reviewed by an oncologist with
specific expertise in each subspecialty of
oncology. Features: • simple, comprehensive,
review of basic principles of oncology in easy to
read bulleted text, using diagrams and charts
where appropriate. • its small size makes it easy
to carry the pocket of a lab coat for quick
reference to information while in the hospital or
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oncology clinic. • perfect for medical students,
residents, fellows, physician assistants, and
nurses who perform daily oncologic care.
  Human Rights in the Digital Age Mathias
Klang,Andrew Murray,2004-12-23 The digital age
began in 1939 with the construction of the first
digital computer. In the sixty-five years that
have followed, the influence of digitisation on
our everyday lives has grown steadily and today
digital technology has a greater influence on our
lives than at any time since its development. This
book examines the role played by digital
technology in both the exercise and suppression of
human rights. The global digital environment has
allowed us to reinterpret the concept of universal
human rights. Discourse on human rights need no
longer be limited by national or cultural
boundaries and individuals have the ability to
create new forms in which to exercise their rights
or even to bypass national limitations to rights.
The defence of such rights is meanwhile under
constant assault by the newfound ability of states
to both suppress and control individual rights
through the application of these same digital
technologies. This book gathers together an
international group of experts working within this
rapidly developing area of law and technology and
focuses their attantion on the specific
interaction between human rights and digital
technology. This is the first work to explore the
challenges brought about by digital technology to
fundamental freedoms such as privacy, freedom of
expression, access, assembly and dignity. It is
essential reading for anyone who fears digital
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technology will lead to the 'Big Brother' state.
  MoneyBall Medicine Harry Glorikian,Malorye
Allison Branca,2017-11-20 How can a smartwatch
help patients with diabetes manage their disease?
Why can’t patients find out prices for surgeries
and other procedures before they happen? How can
researchers speed up the decade-long process of
drug development? How will Precision Medicine
impact patient care outside of cancer? What can
doctors, hospitals, and health systems do to
ensure they are maximizing high-value care? How
can healthcare entrepreneurs find success in this
data-driven market? A revolution is transforming
the $10 trillion healthcare landscape, promising
greater transparency, improved efficiency, and new
ways of delivering care. This new landscape
presents tremendous opportunity for those who are
ready to embrace the data-driven reality. Having
the right data and knowing how to use it will be
the key to success in the healthcare market in the
future. We are already starting to see the impacts
in drug development, precision medicine, and how
patients with rare diseases are diagnosed and
treated. Startups are launched every week to fill
an unmet need and address the current problems in
the healthcare system. Digital devices and
artificial intelligence are helping doctors do
their jobs faster and with more accuracy.
MoneyBall Medicine: Thriving in the New Data-
Driven Healthcare Market, which includes
interviews with dozens of healthcare leaders,
describes the business challenges and
opportunities arising for those working in one of
the most vibrant sectors of the world’s economy.
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Doctors, hospital administrators, health
information technology directors, and
entrepreneurs need to adapt to the changes
effecting healthcare today in order to succeed in
the new, cost-conscious and value-based
environment of the future. The authors map out
many of the changes taking place, describe how
they are impacting everyone from patients to
researchers to insurers, and outline some
predictions for the healthcare industry in the
years to come.
  Advances in Production Management Systems. The
Path to Intelligent, Collaborative and Sustainable
Manufacturing Hermann Lödding,Ralph Riedel,Klaus-
Dieter Thoben,Gregor von Cieminski,Dimitris
Kiritsis,2017-08-28 The two-volume set IFIP AICT
513 and 514 constitutes the refereed proceedings
of the International IFIP WG 5.7 Conference on
Advances in Production Management Systems, APMS
2017, held in Hamburg, Germany, in September 2017.
The 121 revised full papers presented were
carefully reviewed and selected from 163
submissions. They are organized in the following
topical sections: smart manufacturing system
characterization; product and asset life cycle
management in smart factories of industry 4.0;
cyber-physical (IIoT) technology deployments in
smart manufacturing systems; multi-disciplinary
collaboration in the development of smart product-
service solutions; sustainable human integration
in cyber-physical systems: the operator 4.0;
intelligent diagnostics and maintenance solutions;
operations planning, scheduling and control;
supply chain design; production management in food
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supply chains; factory planning; industrial and
other services; operations management in engineer-
to-order manufacturing; gamification of complex
systems design development; lean and green
manufacturing; and eco-efficiency in manufacturing
operations.
  Advances in Security, Networks, and Internet of
Things Kevin Daimi,Hamid R. Arabnia,Leonidas
Deligiannidis,Min-Shiang Hwang,Fernando G.
Tinetti,2021-07-10 The book presents the
proceedings of four conferences: The 19th
International Conference on Security & Management
(SAM'20), The 19th International Conference on
Wireless Networks (ICWN'20), The 21st
International Conference on Internet Computing &
Internet of Things (ICOMP'20), and The 18th
International Conference on Embedded Systems,
Cyber-physical Systems (ESCS'20). The conferences
took place in Las Vegas, NV, USA, July 27-30,
2020. The conferences are part of the larger 2020
World Congress in Computer Science, Computer
Engineering, & Applied Computing (CSCE'20), which
features 20 major tracks. Authors include
academics, researchers, professionals, and
students. Presents the proceedings of four
conferences as part of the 2020 World Congress in
Computer Science, Computer Engineering, & Applied
Computing (CSCE'20); Includes the tracks on
security & management, wireless networks, internet
computing and IoT, and embedded systems as well as
cyber-physical systems; Features papers from
SAM’20, ICWN’20, ICOMP’20 and ESCS’20.
  Cyber Security President's Information
Technology Advisory Committee,2005
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  Cyber Security M. U. Bokhari,Namrata
Agrawal,Dharmendra Saini,2018-04-27 This book
comprises select proceedings of the annual
convention of the Computer Society of India.
Divided into 10 topical volumes, the proceedings
present papers on state-of-the-art research,
surveys, and succinct reviews. The volume covers
diverse topics ranging from information security
to cryptography and from encryption to intrusion
detection. This book focuses on Cyber Security. It
aims at informing the readers about the technology
in general and the internet in particular. The
book uncovers the various nuances of information
security, cyber security and its various
dimensions. This book also covers latest security
trends, ways to combat cyber threats including the
detection and mitigation of security threats and
risks. The contents of this book will prove useful
to professionals and researchers alike.
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